
 
 

7/6 WEEKLY UPDATE FROM MS.LOBATO 

I hope you all had a good holiday and some time to relax. 
Congratulations to our June graduates and to those that are finishing up their last 
requirements and will graduate in August. Our senior committee really created a nice day for 
them which included a block party and graduation brunch. Diplomas will not be ready until 
mid-July and Mr. Benoit will contact you when they are ready. Good luck to you all and if you 
could get through COVID and graduate you can get through anything thrown your way! If you 
ever need anything, please know we are still here for you. Keep in touch with us- we would 
love to hear all the great things you are doing. 
Summer session starts 7/6 @ 9:00 am to 12:15 pm. Ms. Smith and Ms. Askin have sent out e-
mails to make an appointment for a summer schedule and scantron. If you are scheduled to 
graduate in August, you MUST take your summer classes to graduate. Last day of summer 
school is 8/13. Please note that August Regents will not be given so if you are scheduled in 
that Regents class you must pass this to receive the waiver for that Regent(s). 
Summer session will have the option for in-person, remote or hybrid. Starting September, we 
will be in person only unless there is a change in COVID mandates. Masks are still required for 
summer session. 
Grades from the spring semester are posted on Jupiter and report cards will be sent out 
during the week. 
As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 
Take care, 
Donna Lobato 
Principal 
 


